











Monday 1st September

Dear Parents and Carers,

At the end of the school day a number of children in Year 5 and 6 are given the responsibility to walk home independently, or to walk to a meeting place that is beyond the classroom door.

If you wish for your child to leave school independently from Year 5 and 6, please give permission via School Gateway. Any child that has permission will be dismissed at 3:20pm. Without permission, children will not be allowed to leave the classroom independently at the end of the day and will need to be collected by an adult from the classroom door.

Leaving the classroom independently is a privilege we only entrust to Year 5 and 6, if we feel that children's behaviour deteriorates once they leave the classroom door then this privilege will be revoked.

If there are changes to the arrangements that you have specified, please could you ensure that the class teacher or office staff are made aware of this before 2:30pm to avoid confusion.

Thank you for your support in this matter,

Miss Raymond

Assistant Headteacher

















